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Parent E-Bulletin – Summer Term 
Week Commencing 10 July 2023 
 
 

 
Uniform Donations 
 
As we approach the end of the year if you are able to donate any uniform that you no longer need it 
would be greatly appreciated. We are in particular need of Blazers and ties. Bagged items can be 
left in the porch area of the main entrance at any time including over the summer break. Many 
thanks in advance for your support. 
 

School Equipment for Learners 
 
We have included a grid below as a reminder of the equipment learners should bring with them to 
school each day. Form Tutors will routinely carry out equipment checks to ensure that learners are 
ready for learning, please report any issues to Form Tutors in the first instance. 
 

 
 

Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
Information from External Partners 
 

Cheshire School’s Football Association Newsletter: 

Cheshire School's Football Association Newsletter 

Cheshire Schools Website 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xwyCTjUch3svKF5ondh49NmKthS4CTB1/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cheshireschoolsfa.co.uk/
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